
Jerusalem: Visit of church singing society “Branko”
Sunday, 27 November 2016.

The Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Israel, with the blessing and support of Serbian
Patriarch Irinej and the Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilus III organized a concert of church
singing group "Branko" from Nis in the lobby of the centre "Notre Dame" in Jerusalem, on 27
November. On that occasion the choir "Branko" presented Serbian spiritual and secular choral
music. In addition to representatives of the diplomatic corps, the concert was attended by
representatives of the Jerusalem Patriarchate headed by Patriarch Theophilos III.
  
In acknowledgment of the assistance in the organization of the concert, representatives of the
choir "Branko" and a Palestinian choir of the Church of St. John handed over letters of
appreciation to the Patriarch of Jerusalem and to Ambassador of the Republic of Serbia to
Israel Milutin Stanojevic.
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